PUBLIC SCHOOL NOTES

The open winter has made it pos-Education out of doors. We have been very fortunate in being able to do this because justice cannot be done to this form of training indoors where facilities and room is limited. This is the first time within the high memory of the school students that the same games can be carried on out of doors in mid-winter that are ordinarily carried on in the fall.

Last Friday the students were physical inspection. subjected to The results were satisfactory as A large percentage of the students were found to be in good physical condition. Teachers in the grades also report pupils in good condition. Nevertheless, there are a few who need attention, especially to their teeth. A few need to have These should be tonsils removed. corrected in the near future so as to prevent further ailments which cause a great deal of grief, worry and expense.

The open winter has made it possible to carry on all the Physical the day was used in all departments to conduct the physical inspection. It been very fortunate in being able to Students had sufficient time in which do this because justice cannot be to prepare their work for Monday's done to this form of training in
No classes were held on Friday as the sible to carry on all the Physical the day was used in all departments to conduct the physical inspection.

Pupils in the grades having an average of 90 per cent or over are: First Grade—Erling Knapp, Eu-

nice Larson, Vivian Olstad. Second Grade—Grant Anderson, Harold Heinsen, Lucile Larson.

Third Grade—Buelah Burseth, Ernest Dahlin, Joel Goplen, Sylvester Jacobs, Robert Krogfoss, Johnny Nelson, Borghild Tjeltweet, Einar Overby, Kenneth Norswing.

Intermediate Room—Ruby Alm, Cleo Knapp, Jeanette Burseth, Mildred Hagle, Vernon Peterson, Florence Dahlin, Bernice Greenland, Catheryn Asmus.

Seventh Grade—Thelma Bakken, Bernice Allson, Edith Asmus, Maynard Goplen.

Eighth Grade---Angeline Dahlin, Marie Jacobs, Thelma Peterson.